
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

UBC Youthful Cities Commission’s meeting 

Espoo, 5th – 7th November 
 

 
 
UBC Youthful Cities Commission and the city of Espoo warmly welcome youth policy 

officers, youth workers and youth leaders from UBC member cities to its face-to-face 

meeting that will take place on 5th – 7th November in Espoo, Finland. 

 
During the last YCC meeting in Gdansk, the idea of the UBC Youth Board was broadly discussed. 

During this meeting, we will go into details of the Youth Board. We will also take a close look at 

different practices and projects of Youth services in Espoo while also exploring the city of Espoo. 

 
Two full working days are planned on 6th and 7th November. As usual, we encourage the city 

officials to bring a youth representative with them to the Commission’s events. 

 
Please register until 15th October here: https://link.webropol.com/s/ubc-espoo2024 

 

Detailed agenda of the event and practical information is attached. 

 
 

Warmly welcome, 

 

 
Tero Luukkonen 

Manager of Youth Services 

The City of Espoo 

 

 
Dmitrijs Zverevs 

Chair of the Youthful Cities 

Union of the Baltic Cities 

https://link.webropol.com/s/ubc-espoo2024

